
 
September 16, 2024 

RE: Letter of Good Standing 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please accept this letter to confirm that Crossfield Minor Soccer Association (CMSA) is in good 
Standing with Big Country Soccer Association (BCSA), and Alberta Soccer Association.  Please 
contact me if you have any questions or if BCSA can be of any further assistance in other matters. 

 

Yours in Soccer, 

 

 

Cody Craig, 
President, 
Big Country Soccer Association 


